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Mass Schedule 

Mon 2nd   10.00am 

Tues 3rd, Weds 4th 9.15am 

Thurs 5th   9.15am, 7.30pm 

Fri 6th   9.15am, 9.00pm 

Sat 7th     10.00am, 11.30am, 6.00pm 

Sun 8th                          10.30am, 12 Noon 

Divine Mercy Food Bank 

Divine Mercy Food Bank is open on 

Mondays. Food parcels can be collected 

on Mondays (except Bank Holidays) 

11.00am - 12 Noon. Donations of non-

perishable food items can be left in the 

green containers inside the doors of the 

church. The Food Bank Team want to 

express sincere gratitude to parishioners 

for your ongoing generous support. 

Confessions 

Thurs 5th  7.00pm, 8.15pm 

Fri 6th    9.45am 

Sat 7th  5.30 & 6.45pm 

Sun 8th  1.00pm 

Bingo 

Bingo in the St. John Paul II Room, 

Wednesday 7.30pm. Doors open 7.00pm 

First Friday/ First Saturday Devotions 

Friday 6th June 

7.30pm Rosary - all sets of mysteries 

9.00pm Holy Mass- followed by Confessions and 
Devotions to the Sacred Heart 

Saturday 7th June 

Mass at 10.00am 

Mass at 11.30am: followed by 15 Decades of the 
Rosary, Confessions and Benediction. Finishing 
approx. 1.00pm 

May Procession - Sunday June 1st 

The Annual May Procession will take place this Sunday, June 

1st after 12.00 Mass. 

Thank You Fr. Philip Curran 

Archbishop Dermot has appointed Fr. Philip Curran 

Parish Priest of Celbridge and Straffan, effective July 

5th. I want to thank Fr. Philip for the work he did in 

Divine Mercy during his time in Lucan, and for the 

warm welcome and support he gave me since I 

arrived in Divine Mercy. He will be greatly missed in 

Lucan. I wish him every blessing as he takes up a 

new challenge in Celbridge and Straffan. Fr Aidan 

Building Hope Novena 

You are warmly invited to join once again with every parish 

in the diocese in the annual Novena to the Holy Spirit – our 

dedicated period of prayer, reflection and planning for the 

renewal of the Church in the Archdiocese of Dublin. The 

Novena will take place in the nine days from 1st – 9th June 

beginning on the Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord, 

through Pentecost and continuing to the Feast of St Columba 

on Monday 9th June.  

Divine Mercy Senior School Confirmations 

Congratulations to the 6th Class pupils of Divine Mercy 

Senior School who were confirmed last Weds and Thurs. We 

wish the young people and their families every blessing at 

this special time. 

Dare To Hope - For Young Adults 

On Saturday, June 14, the Irish Bishops’ Conference will host 
Dare to Hope – a dynamic and prayerful gathering for young 
adults aged 18 to 30. The event will take place in the Youth 
Village at the International Eucharistic and Marian Shrine in 
Knock. A €20 attendance charge will enable participants to 
hear guest speakers, to attend workshops and related 
events. Dare to Hope will conclude with the celebration of 
Mass in the Basilica, with Bishop Fintan Gavin of Cork and 
Ross as the chief celebrant. For more information, visit 
https://www.catholicbishops.ie 

Scouts Cake Sale - June 8th 

Our local Scouts will hold a cake sale outside the 
church after Masses on Sun 8th June. Hold off on the 
baking this week! 

Centenary of Death of Matt Talbot 

Archbishop Dermot will celebrate Mass to mark the 
100th anniversary of the death of Matt Talbot in the 
Pro Cathedral on Saturday 7th June at 3.00pm. 

All welcome 


